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September 20, 2018

Gentlemen:

Your Application for Permit to Drill (APD) for the below referenced well has expired because drilling has not 

commenced per Onshore Order #1:

ORIGINAL APD EXTENSION
LEASE WELL NAME & NUMBER API# EXPIRATION EXPIRATION
NM000503 BELGIAN 15 FED - 2H 3001543627 02/09/2018 N/A
NM0428854 BURTON FLAT DEEP UNIT SWD -

2H
3001541982 01/15/2016 01/15/2018

NM0560289 BURTON FLAT DEEP UNIT-

63 H

N/A 04/26/2018 N/A

NMLC061873 COTTON DRAW UNIT-253H
n/a vwyq 08/31/2017 N/A

NMLC061863A COTTON DRAW UNIT-280H 3002543188 04/20/18 N/A
NMLC061873A COTTON DRAW UNIT-281H 3002543177 04/19/2018 N/A
NM88134 NEW POTATO 1114 FED COM

-2H

3001543737 04/19/2018 N/A

NM88134 NEW POTATO 11-2 FED COM

-5H

3001543735 04/19/2018 N/A

NM88134 NEW POTATO 11-2 FED COM 

-6H
3001543736 04/16/2018 N/A
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If a well has not been spud, but site construction activities have occurred please contact Jim Amos at (575) 234- 

5909 for surface reclamation instructions. If drilling operations have commenced on a well send all necessary 

reports (spud, casing/cementing, etc., 1 original and 3 copies) to the BLM so we may correct our records.

If you wish to drill this well at a later date, please submit a complete application (In AFMSS II data base) to this 

office. Since the original APD have expired, the resubmitted APD will be subject to all processing requirements 

including the $9,790 application fee and the 30-day posting period. Please note on the resubmitted APD that 

they were previously approved and we will review the expired file for information which will help expedite the 

processing.

If you have any questions, please contact Duncan Whitlock at (575) 234-5926.

Sincerely,
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